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Wednesday, 6th March 2024  

 
    Red Nose Day 
    Friday 15th March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

Once again this year we are really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day! As one of the 
UK’s biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the entire nation together to do something 
funny for money. 
 
Grand Avenue Primary School has decided to get involved and help raise money for this incredible 
cause. 
 
To take part and raise money, your child is invited to wear an item of red clothing (jumper, socks 
or hair ties) with their school uniform (NOT A ONESIE!) or put on a red nose. 
 
There will be buckets on gates to collect your donations.  
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping our school raise lots of 
money for Red Nose Day.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Helen Claridge 
Charity Co-ordinator 
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